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House Committee on Revenue    

 Dear Chair Nathanson, Vice-Chair Reschke, Vice-Chair Walters and members of the 

House Committee on Revenue 

 

I strongly support HB 2199.   The extension of enterprise zones for an additional 10 

years is very important to Union County. It the past it has been an important tool to 

attract new businesses and help expand existing businesses in our County. It has 

allowed us to increase family wage jobs and ultimately grow our tax base.  It is a win-

win for businesses and the County.  

Please vote yes on HB 2199! Our County and our citizens depend on it! 

Thank you,  

Commissioner Donna Beverage 

Union County 


